
 

 

         

 

       

 

      On behalf of the department, we would like to wish everyone a safe 

and happy Independence Day.  It is officially summer, so enjoy the 

weather and any upcoming vacations as we don’t really get a very long 

time to do so.  Please remember that during this season, the 

department still needs members to respond to callbacks for incidents 

so if you are available we would love to see you. 

 

 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT 

UPDATES 

6/16/23 –6/130/23 

The Extinguisher 

 



 

 

Personnel 

 

1. FF Adam Roy will begin his career with the department on 7/5 at 

07:00.  He has been assigned to the Day Impact 2 shift schedue 

and the ePro schedule has been updated to reflect this.  Many of 

you know Adam but if you don’t, please welcome him to the 

department. 

 

2. Schedule Alert!!! – Holden Days will take place this year on 8/26.  

We will be taking part as in the past with apparatus and SAFE 

displays.  Anyone who has any fresh ideas to make our displays 

better please let me know.  Mark your calendars early and come in 

for a fun day! 

 

Vehicles 

 

1. Car 3 – In the process of mounting tools and equipment.  It will be 

going back to McGovern for some cosmetic repairs to the lettering. 

 

2. Car 5 – Has been delivered and is awaiting the registration and 

new plates.  It will be going thorough the process of mounting 

equipment prior to being in service.  The CERT van is out of service 

and should not be used under any circumstance from this point 

forward. 

 

3. Ambulance 4 – The ambulance is due to be shipped today to 

Greenwood Emergency Vehicles.  It will still have some upfit to be 

done by the dealer prior to delivery. 

 

4. Engine 4 – The front intake has been repaired. 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

Equipment 

 

1. After the brush fire on Princeton Street and the difficulty in finding 

the seat of the fire, the department has purchased our own drone.  

It has been delivered and we will be looking at training and 

licensing members so that we have more than one person who can 

deploy it. 

 

2. With the start of the new fiscal year, we will be converting the 

bubbler in the back hallway of Fire HQ over to a water bottle fill 

station.  This will allow our members to fill water bottles at any 

time rather than using the rehab water.  The department has 

ordered each member a department issued Camelbak water bottle 

for hydration to go along with the fill station.  Hopefully they will be 

in shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


